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MEMORANDUM 

Subject: Age Friendly Committee Senior of the Year Award Recipient 

Recommendation  

To: City Council  

From: Sydney Hansen, Legislative Assistant   

 

At the Age Friendly Committee meeting held on May 18, 2023, the committee reviewed 

three nominations for the Senior of the Year Award. Two of the applicants were 

ineligible for the award.  

The Age Friendly Committee recommends Council approve the one eligible application, 

attached as Confidential Appendix 1 to CLK-C 57-2023, as the Senior of the Year 

Award recipient.  

 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

 

________________________________ 

Sydney Hansen 

Legislative Assistant  


